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May 18, 2012
Via IBES

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.

Room TW-A325

Washington, DC 20554

Attn: International Bureau

Re: Call Sign E040102; 1B File No. SES-REG-20040223-00264
Request to Change Name Associated with Receive-only Satellite Earth Station
Registration to Consolidated Communications Enterprise Services, Inc.

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Consolidated Communications Enterprise Services, Inc.(formerly known as Consolidated
Communications Network Services, Inc.) (the “Company”), by undersigned counsel,
hereby notifies the Commission that the Company changed is name to “Consolidated
Communications Enterprise Services, Inc.” The Company, therefore, requests that the
Commission update the name associated with its Receive-only Satellite Earth Station
Registration (Call Sign E040102; 1B File No. SES-REG-20040223-00264) to reflect
“Consolidated Communications Enterprise Services, Inc.”

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Brett Ferenchak at
202-373-6697.

Respectfully submitted,

Bask P Focomlde

Russell M. Blau
Brett P. Ferenchak

Counsel for the Company
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